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Church Family Newsletter 19th December 2020  

– changes to arrangements for church services 

 

Dear Church Family, 
 
Sorry me again! 
 
I realise the new news about restrictions would have come as a huge disappointment to many, and 
for those not able to see family, especially hard this year. 
 
There have been changes for church services due to us being on the border of tier 4 and we are 
particularly affected because so many from our congregations are in tier 4 areas. 
 
Tier 4 people have a stay at home order.  Travel in and out of tier 4 is not advised.  This means that 
travelling to services with us from tier 4 is not advised.  We will continue however to support you 
online with services. 
 
If you cannot come to any of our Christmas services you signed up to (e.g. you are isolating, have 
symptoms, can't travel) please, if you can, take a moment to cancel, as it helps with planning and 
spaces are limited.  There is an option to cancel on the email you got. 
 
To be clear the services we now have: 
 

Tomorrow’s Services: 
9:30am at Frant / 11:15am at Eridge as usual (Luke 1:26-38) 

5pm Outside Eridge nativity (at Hamsell's - sign up through website) 
 

Christmas Eve 
Frant Crib service 4pm (sign up – see website) 

Eridge midnight communion 11pm (sign up – see website) 
 

Christmas Day 
9:30 Frant / 11:15 Eridge communion (sign up – see website) 

 
27th December 

11:15am Joint service at Eridge (morning prayer) 
 
I hope that clarifies changing situations and appreciate your patience as things evolve quickly. 
 
May the Christmas message encourage you: 
 

He came down to earth from Heaven 
Who is God and Lord of all... 

...and He feeleth for our sadness 
and he shareth in our gladness. 

 
Please stay safe, love and prayers, 
 
-Rev Brendan 


